
 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No. 13 OF (2022) 
 

COMMERCIAL 

SCALLOP FISHING 
 

Notice is hereby given that commercial scallop fishing will take 

place on 1st Nov 2022 – 31st May 2023 between the hours of 

06:00 – 21:00. and during this period fishing vessels will 

periodically be working within Larne Harbour Port Limits. 

 

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution. 

This notice is self-cancelling on the 31st May 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Stuart Wilson 

Harbour Master 

LARNE PORT                                                              Date: 03 Nov 2022 
 

Larne Harbour Limited P: 028 2887 2100 (Office hours) 
9 Olderfleet Road 028 2887 2179 (24 hours) 
Larne 
Co. Antrim E: portcontrol@portoflarne.co.uk 
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